TOWN OF BETHLEHEM

2155 Main Street • Post Office Box 189 • Bethlehem, New Hampshire 03574 (603) 869-3351 / 869-2042 • fax (603) 869-2280 • www.bethlehemnh.org

July 18, 2017

VIA FIRST CLASS AND EMAIL

Pamela G. Monroe

Administrator

Site Evaluation Committee

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: SEC Docket No. 2015-06, Northern Pass, Appearance of Jensen for the Town of Bethlehem

Dear Ms. Monroe:

At the meeting of the Bethlehem Board of Selectmen on July 10, 2017, we voted to appoint Cheryl K. Jensen to represent the Town in the matter referenced above. Gardner, Fulton & Waugh, PLLC is no longer representing the Town per their notice of withdrawal of July 11.

Ms. Jensen is Co-chair of the Bethlehem Conservation Commission, which along with the Selectboard and Planning Board have intervenor status in this docket. Please note that her email address is changing from the current AOL address to a Gmail account and update the Service List to: cheryljensen448@gmail.com

Please contact us with any questions at 869-3351, Ext. 10.

Sincerely,

Chairman Mary Moritz

Selectman Linda Moore

Selectman Martin Glavac

Selectman Richard Ubaldo

Selectman Gabriel Boisseau